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City of Hermosa/ To whom it may concern,

My name is Eyner Guerrero and | am a manager at Baja Sharkeez in Hermosa. | was going
through the details up the upcoming meeting on Wednesday and | hope you guys will reconsider and
not shutting down restaurants at 10pm. We have been working hard to stay on top of the standards
that Hermosa, CDC'’s, and The Health Department want. We are staying on top of social distancing
and we are running our kitchen till 1am. Having to close early will hurt us and our fellow team
members who had been out of work for 3 months and are just trying to get back on their feet. Here
at Sharkeez we strive to be the best when it comes to safety. | really hope the city will reconsider
before making this huge decision that will affect everyone who makes a living on the pier. Thank you
so much for hearing me out and | appreciate you taking the time out of your schedule to read this.

Eyner Guerrero
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